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Premier1 Lithium (ASX:PLC) (“Premier1” or the “Company”) today announced a transition plan that 
will see CEO, Richard Taylor, step down from the role on 31 May 2024 after the completion of the 
demerger implementation plan, commencement of lithium exploration and Richard’s desire to move 
into the next phase of his career. 

An executive search has commenced for the next Managing Director & CEO of Premier1. The transition 
period announced today will facilitate that process and an orderly handover. 

Commenting on the announcement, Nic Limb, Chair of Premier1, said: 

“The Board, including Richard, felt it was time to commence the transition, now that Premier1 has a 
clear new strategy in place regarding its lithium tenements and joint-ventures. The announcement today 
reinforces our focus on these priorities. 

Nic Limb said: 

“Richard has steered the company through its formative years. His contribution and efforts are 
recognised by the Board and staff and we wish him well in his future endeavours.” 

This release was approved by the Premier1 Board 

 

ENQUIRIES 

Richard Taylor            Aiden Bradley 

Chief Executive Officer           Media & Investor Relations 

T: +61 3 9492 3843            M: +61 414 348 666 

Richard.taylor@premier1lithium.com.au          aiden@nwrcommunications.com.au 

 

ABOUT PREMIER1 LITHIUM 

Premier1 Lithium (ASX:PLC), is focused on tapping into the potential of Western Australia’s renowned 
lithium reserves. Our strategic exploration approach in this world-class mining jurisdiction is driven by 
a commitment to uncover valuable resources efficiently and effectively. Our projects are situated in the 
heart of Western Australia’s renowned greenstone belts, home to the world’s largest lithium-bearing 
LCT pegmatite deposits. Abbotts North is a premier exploration project with outcropping lithium bearing 
pegmatites. Beyond Abbotts North, we have a pipeline of promising projects. 
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